ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET,
MONGKOK, KOWLOON,
HONG KONG
WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

17 March 2023

APPOINTMENT OF THE NEW HEADTEACHER FOR THE PRIMARY DIVISION OF DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

Dear Members of the Diocesan Community,

It is with great honour and pleasure that we announce the appointment of Dr Daphne Ho as the Headteacher for the Primary Division of Diocesan Boys' School, commencing in September 2024.

Dr Ho possesses a wealth of experience in leading primary as well as secondary schools, and has demonstrated vision and excellence in leadership. With her experience and personal qualities, we have no doubt that she will lead the school from strength to strength.

The school is immensely grateful for Ms Phyllis Lo's outstanding service to the school in her role as the founding Headteacher of DBS Primary Division and her unwavering commitment to the school. Ms Lo and Dr Ho will work closely together to ensure a seamless transition.

The Diocesan Boys' School is known for her unique culture and history, and members of our community have always strived to be loyal servants of God and shall continue to be. We would like to extend a warm welcome to Dr Ho as she joins us in our mission to kindle the Diocesan flame and pass on our traditions. We call upon the Diocesan community to pledge our full support to Ms Lo and Dr Ho in this time of transition.

May God bless the Diocesan Boys' School as we continue to advance in His will.

Yours sincerely,

R.K.Y. Cheng

Headmaster

The Rt Revd Matthias Der

Supervisor